
Date:
June 11th, 2015
Time:
6:00 PM
Place:
In the Sanctuary at
Wilmont Place Baptist Church
6440 S. Santa Fe
Oklahoma City, OK  73139

PUBLIC MEETING

OKLAHOMA DEPARTMENT
OF TRANSPORTATION
Environmental Programs Division
200 N.E. 21st Street
Oklahoma City, OK  73105

Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be obtained from 
David Saulsberry, ODOT Environmental Coordinator at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, 
(405) 521-2315 or dsaulsberry@odot.org

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, 
ODOT Public Involvement Officer, at 200 NE 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or 
m-coordinator@odot.org, at least three (3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) is currently developing construction plans for the reconstruction of the 
existing I-35/I-240 Interchange in Oklahoma City in Oklahoma County. The proposed improvements 
include the reconstruction of the existing interchange to a multi-level interchange. The purpose of 
the project is to improve the roadway and operational deficiencies, such as inadequate capacity, 
poorly spaced access, substandard bridge and ramp configurations, and to accommodate future 
traffic projections. 

There was an Environmental Assessment completed in 2005 and a Finding of No Significant 
Impact issued.  The purpose of the meeting is to present current design information for the 
interchange including changes to ramps and access.  As part of our efforts to keep the public 
informed of this project and involved in the decision process, ODOT has scheduled a public meeting 
to present the current information and request public input.  

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E

PUBLIC MEETING I-35/I-240


